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taking into account the assurances he has given to the Save Our Service Campaign that funding
for the upgrade works would be initiated soon however, as of yet the groups have not been
informed when the Department of Health allocation has been made

To ask the Minister for Health the timeframe for approved funding spend for the community
nursing units in Stranorlar and Ramelton, County Donegal; when tenders will be sought for this
work to begin (details supplied); and if he will make a statement on the matter.

Dear Deputy Pringle

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the
above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

The redevelopment of St Joseph's Community Hospital, Stranorlar and Ramelton Community
Hospital is included in the HSE Capital Plan. An application for funding in 2019 is part of the
capital bid submitted by HSE Estates North West.

The HSE 2019 Capital Plan is currently being finalised and it is intended to proceed with the
procurement of a Design Team for both projects this year, subject to availability of funding.

I hope that this is of assistance, but please do not hesitate to contact me if you require
anything further.

Yours sincerely

13th February 2019

Deputy Thomas Pringle
Dail Eireann
Leinster House
Kildare Street
Dublin 2

Head of Social Care
Area 1 (Cavan, Donegal, Leitrim, Monaghan & Sligo)
Community Healthcare Organisation
Markievicz House,
Barrack St.,

Sligo
Tel (071) 9155175
Fax (071) 9155191
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